
Media Contacts: Press Releases and Letters to Editor (May 2016)

The best medhod to send "Letters to the Editor is to e-mail them or submit on the newspaper web site

Letters to the Editor Info Phone Fax Max Length E-Mail

Bedford Now 734-847-0505 734-242-2706 400 letters@monroenews.com

Monroe News 734-242-1100 734-242-2706 400 letters@monroenews.com

Toledo Blade 419-724-6266 419-724-6191 300 letters@theblade.com

Bedford Press 734-856-6680 734-856-2925 ThePrintLady@aol.com

See info below for complete information concerning sending Letters to the Editor to various Media

If you want your letter published in both Monroe News and Bedford Now, e-mail 

letters@monroenews.com  and tell them to publish you letter in both newspapers 
  

Bedford Now (Maximum of 400 words) 
  
Letters To The Editor 
Bedford Now 
20 West First Street  
PO Box 1176 
Monroe, MI  48161 
  
To E-Mail your letter, send it to: letters@monroenews.com  

Copy:  jnevels-haun@monroenews.com 
 

  
Monroe News (Maximum of 400 words) 
  
Letters To The Editor 
Monroe News 
20 West First Street 
PO Box 1176 
Monroe, MI  48161 
  
To E-Mail your letter, send it to: letters@monroenews.com 
Copy:  jnevels-haun@monroenews.com 
  
You may also submit a letter to the editor by using their web site: www.monroenews.com/letters 
  
 
 
Toledo Blade (Maximum of 300 words) 
  
Readers’ Forum, The Blade  
P O Box 921 
Toledo, OH 43697-0921 
  
To E-Mail your letter (It must be included in the body of your e-mail- no attachments – plain text only) 
Send it to: letters@theblade.com  
Copy:  jskebba@theblade.com , kburris@theblade.com   and  mthompson@theblade.com  
  

 To submit a letter to the editor by using their web site: www.toledoblade.com/letterstoeditor                                                                
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